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Trant Lindsay

From: Davidson Ian

Sent: Monday, May 04, 2015 4:58 PM

To: Trant Lindsay

Subject: Fwd: Boring Metro

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Mthpolaris@aol.com 
Date: May 4, 2015 4:47 PM 
Subject: Boring Metro 
To: Davidson Ian <DavidsI@leg.state.or.us> 
Cc:  
 
I am letting you know that I am asking for Boring not to be in the Metro area.  This never should have been done back in 
1977 and I was living here at that time. 
  
I was never notified of this and we now own a business that is in the Metro area and our home which is out of the Metro 
area.  It has dividend the people and us.  I want to save our community, and this wrong needs to be fixed now.  It has 
taken over 2 years of dragging.   
  
Please let us withdraw from Metro. 
  
Thank you 
Susan Gardner/Owner 
27850 SE Hwy 212 
Boring, OR 97009 
and  
34275 SE Kelso Road 
Boring, OR 97009 


